
Class Newsletter- 

Nursery 
Ladybird Class 

Teacher: Fallon Monks 

Learning Support Assistants: Terri McGill 

& Jayne Kodola 

Welcome to Ladybird class. 

We really hope that you have had a fun-filled summer. The children have done a fantastic job 

settling into their new class. They are beginning to learn how to use the space and resources 

and have responded to well to new routines in the classroom.  

Please keep checking your emails for upcoming events and notices and if you ever have any  

questions, feel free to ask any member of the nursery team. Alternatively, you can contact us 

via email LCR.Nursery.Support@oasislongcross.org.  

This term, our enquiry is all about Superheroes! 

 

 

 

Our key text this term will be ’Super Duper You’. 

Alongside exploring our favourite superheroes and 

their powers, we are going to think about what our 

own superpowers are and what makes us special.  

Key Dates this term 
 

• INSET days (school closed for children) 

 

Friday 14th October 2022 
 

• End of term 1 (last day of term) 
 

Friday 21st October 2022  

• Stay and Play 
 

Thursday 6th October 2022 

Please see below for more information.  

Stay and Play 

This term we are offering a stay and play with your child on Thursday 6th October. You will be invited into the class-
room where there will be various activities out for you to have a go at with your child. This will be a great opportunity 

to show off their favourite things to engage with when they are at nursery. The details are as follows: 

Morning session: 10:40-11:40am. Afternoon session: 2:30-3:30pm. 

Clothes & Weather 

Please make sure your child arrives 

dressed appropriately. We go outside in all 

weathers so it’s important your child has 

the appropriate clothing i.e. a coat and a 

jumper. 

Please ensure your child has a spare 

change of clothes that are named. You can 

leave these on their peg.  

Later in the term, we will introduce our 
PE sessions on a Monday. We will send 

out a text and email when they are going 
to start. 

Please bring your children to school in 
their PE kit.  Please ensure their PE kit 

is appropriate i.e., black jogging bottoms 
or leggings and a white t-shirt with ap-

propriate footwear i.e., trainers.  


